
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Miami Gardens Multipurpose Center in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is City of Miami Gardens, located at 18605 NW 27th Avenue Miami 
Gardens, FL 33056. The funding would be used to build a youth center in Miami Gardens. The project is 
an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will assist low income children and contribute to their 
personal growth by building a multipurpose center. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1) and 5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


